
RCW 47.04.400  Amtrak fare policy change request—Report.  For 
the purposes of submitting a request by October 1, 2022, to Amtrak to 
adopt a fare policy change, the department shall negotiate with the 
Oregon department of transportation to determine ridership, revenue, 
and policy impacts relating to elimination of fares for Amtrak 
Cascades passengers 18 years of age and younger. It is the intent of 
the legislature that fares for passengers 18 years of age and younger 
for service on the Amtrak Cascades corridor be eliminated. The 
department shall report back to the transportation committees of the 
legislature with results of negotiations with the Oregon department of 
transportation and the status of fare policy requests submitted to 
Amtrak by December 1, 2022.  [2022 c 182 § 420.]

Intent—Effective date—2022 c 182: See notes following RCW 
70A.65.240.
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